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Dear House Committee, 

 

We should absolutely discriminate on these items.  Are you not aware of the uproar 

in the community with parents and what the children are being presented in schools 

and in the library? 

 

We the community members are tired of the inappropriate materials being presented 

and promoted to us and our children.  You have a duty to represent us, so I ask you 

to please oppose this bill. 

 

Thank you. 


